MEMORANDUM

Date: February 8, 2024
To: Honorable Mayor and Commissioners
Via: Albert P. Childre@,)
City Manager
From: Marcus Davila

Director of Community Services

Subject: 23-5293 Consider a Splash Pad/Water Park in all Bayview Park
Redesign/Improvement Plans

Introduction
This is to consider a splash pad/water park in all Bayview Park redesign/improvement plans.

Background

At the December 2023 meeting of the Parks and Recreation Advisory Board, the Board discussed and
approved an action item to urge the City Commission to consider a splash pad/water park in all Bayview
Park redesign/improvement plans.

Procurement
The additional costs for this consideration are not yet quantified, however, additional funding would be
necessary for the design work and construction of the improvements, as well as the maintenance, security,

utilities, insurance, etc., that would be associated with the inclusion of a splash pad.

Recommendation

The City Manager’s Office recommends considering the action item of the Parks and Recreation Advisory
Board. )

Attachments:
Resolution
Public Comment



